
SUMMER VILLAGE OF WHISPERING HILLS 

In an effort to go paperless, newsletters will be digital only and available on the website.   

If you would like to receive an email copy, please make sure that we have your  

updated contact information on file.  Newsletters will be done in Spring and Fall each year. 

Mayor’s Message 

Greetings Everyone! 

Welcome to the beautiful village of Whispering Hills.  We will finally be able to have our picnic this sum-
mer.  July 16,  AGM, meet the council 10:00 am, then head over to Galloway Field for the picnic at 12:30 
pm.  There will also be something in store for Dennis Irving, make sure you shake his hand and say thanks. 

The remaining lots in Aspen will be up for sale shortly, completing the subdivision.  Contact Kim Bancroft 780 
239 7323 if you would like one. 

Andrew Stepanuk and friends have completed the amazing disc golf course.  Get out there with the family and 
have some fun! 

This summer we are improving Stormin Normans and the area at the narrows.  It will make things a lot nicer 
for everyone.  Please contact Kim if your boat and dock are out there. 

I am also trying to get golf carts approved for our village, fingers crossed.  Let's have a great summer!  Re-
spect one another and be kind!  Cheers! 

Curtis & Leane Schoepp 

Mayor 2022 

Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting will be held on JULY 23, 2022 at 10:00 am at the summer village garage. 

 

Annual Picnic 

The Annual picnic will be held following the AGM on JULY 23, 2022 at 12:30 pm in Galloway Field.  This is a 
great family even for all to enjoy.  Remember to bring your lawn chairs and please DO NOT bring your pets to 
the picnic food area. 

 

  June 2022 



Landfill and Transfer Site—Summer Hours 

Please visit the landfill website or give them a call for hours of operation as they are continually changing. 

Profit From Land Sales 

Council is looking into some options for what to do with some of the sale proceeds from the lot sales.  We 
plan to send out a survey in the future with some options on it to see what residents are hoping for.  If you 
have some ideas you would like listed on the survey, please email them to Kim at bancroftkim@hotmail.com 

Monthly Property Tax Payments 

We have had several inquiries about whether or not you can pay your property taxes monthly.  You can pay 
property taxes monthly, but only if you are pre-paying for next year.  Current amounts due are still payable 
by July 31 and anything owing as of that date is subject to interest.  Once you have cleared off the current 
taxes you can make pre-payments on next years taxes in whatever amounts you would like. 

Bears 

Bears are an issue most years in the summer village.  Fish and Wildlife officers are recommending that we 
stop feeding the birds and to make sure our garbage is stored securely.  Please do not approach bears! 

ATV Drivers 

We ask that all ATV drivers respect the speed limits in the summer village.  Also, please keep the noise to a 
minimum.  Underage driving has been frequently reported as a problem in the summer village.  Please obey 
the law and keep everyone safe.  Children’s safety is our number one concern.  If you or someone you 
know are not following the rules, please educate yourselves. 

Library 

For your summer enjoyment there is a free library located at 10 Ella Mae Cr..   

Take a book and leave a book, or just take a book!! 



Parks and Recreation 

 
The Parks & Rec Group is proud to announce the completion of the Louie Arial Memorial Disc Golf course, 
Come out and enjoy the 9 basket course. We ask that you respect the area and refrain from driving ATV’s on 
the walking paths. Please pick up your garbage and respect the residents that live near by. We completed 
our first Annual Disc golf tournament over the Canada long weekend with a shout out to Jarrod Taschuk and 
Amanda Taschuk cooking a fantastic meal for everyone, thanks to everyone who came out and enjoyed a 
great event. We look forward to having many more event.  

 

Thanks Parks & Rec Team 

 
 
 
 

Tables and Chairs 

Just a reminder that the village has 2 party tents, 8 tables and 70 chairs available for residents to borrow for 

any special outdoor event.  Please contact Curtis (780-220-4897) for more information or to reserve for your 

event. 

Council Members 
Mayor Curtis Schoepp 

780-220-4897 or curtisschoepp@gmail.com 

Deputy Mayor Ed Scantland 

780-916-9145 or edscant@gmail.com 

Councilor Maurice Caron 

780-220-2873 or caronmaurice431@gmail.com 

Administration 
Kim Bancroft 

64 Newcastle Road 

Sherwood Park, AB   T8A 6K8 

Phone 780-239-7323 

Fax 780-416-6353 

Email  bancroftkim@hotmail.com 

ADMINISTRATION AND COUNCIL WISH YOU A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER !! 


